
 
September 8, 2012 

S.L.O. Flyers Minutes 
 
Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9:05 am. 9/8/12. 
 
Members present, Tony Gallo, Vice Pres. Mike Rittenhouse, Treasurer Bill Lander, Sec. 
Daryl Riekki, Paul Genshaw, Rick Johnston, Patrick Wright, Dave Nowell, Fred Jacober 
and Don Rogers. 
 
The meeting opened with Pres. Gallo proposing the meeting starting time be changed 
from 9 am to 9:30 am. Paul Genshaw made a motion to change the time to 9:30 and Rick 
Johnston seconded the motion.  Motion was passed.   
 
The flight tables have been weather proofed for the winter thanks to all who pitched in.   
 
Rick proposed a rock removal program along the runway, by doing a grid system a small 
area at a time.   
 
The club fun fly is scheduled for October 27th.  
 
There was an A.M.A. alert sent via e-mail about the Channel Island Condor R.C. club. 
They are about to lose their field due to a grass fire caused by an accidental crash.  We 
can not over state the importance of safety at our field this could happen to us.  It was 
suggested to add another fire extinguisher at the field.   
 
It was brought to the attention of the club that the cell phone for emergencies needed to 
be checked out.  Bill Lander is taking care of it.   
 
Mike Rittenhouse stated that the plane restraint that is on the ground needed to be moved 
for safety reasons.   
 
Also a safety reminder for pilots to stay behind the fences at the runway.   
 
Thanks to Mike Rittenhouse and Dave Nowell for putting up a new wind sock.   
 
Bill Lander read the Treasurers report. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:45  9/8/12 
 
The next meeting will be 10/13/12 at 9:30 am. 
 
Sec. Daryl Riekki 


